
 

 

 

 

Monterey Township Board Meeting 

August 2, 2010 

 

 

 
 
Meeting called to order by Supervisor Reinart at 8:00 P.M. at the Community Building.  
Board Members Present: Chris Reinart, Jan Lodenstein, Lois Commons, Merle Coffey 
and Earl Collier  
  
There were 8 Township Residents, Paul Van Eck, Bob Karlie and Jason Watts present. 
 
The minutes were approved as read and the financial statement was handed out with a 
bank balance of $378,330.31. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to approve cemetery deed for Bruce Hopsom. 
Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Coffey to approve renewal of Recycling Surcharge Contract 
with Allegan County. Motion carried. 
 
Collier moved supported by Lodenstein to amend the 2009-2010 Budget in the following 
area: 
Township Share FICA                     + $1,500.00           $5,600.00 to $7,100.00 
Carry Over next year Budget           - $1,500.00          $77,500.00 to $76,000.00 
Motion carried. 
 
Commons moved supported by Coffey to pay bills. Motion carried. 
 
Lodenstein moved supported by Coffey to adjourn. Motion carried. 

 
                                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 

Jan Lodenstein 
Township Clerk 

 
 
 
 



       
 
 
 
                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


